
From: Scoppe, Cindi Ross <cscoppe@thestate.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/14/2017 8:23:32 PM
Subject: Re: Op ed

Hi Danny

Sunday's doubtful. But if it's exclusive, I'll be happy to take a look at it to see if it's something I can 
use.

Cindi

----------------
Cindi Ross Scoppe
Associate Editor
The State
Columbia, SC
803.771.8571
thestate.com/opinion/opn-columns-blogs/cindi-ross-scoppe
twitter.com/CindiScoppe

Like my page on facebook, and be the first to read my columns: facebook.com/cindiscoppe/

On Tue, Mar 14, 2017 at 1:38 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Cindi, I hope that all is well. LG Bryant has a piece on the gas tax. Can it be run on Sunday? 
Thanks a lot

 

DV

 

Danny Varat

Chief of Staff

Office of the Lieutenant Governor

Cell: 864-787-4150
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